Mark Ashness

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

James Tiger <james.tiger@chathamcountync.gov>
Thursday, October 20, 2022 8:16 AM

Chris Murray; Carl Kivett

Mark Ashness; Kyler Zadell; Brad Zadell

RE: Potential Project on N. Pea Ridge Rd.

Got it Chris. I'll pass it along to Kimberly Tyson in Planning as well.

Thanks,

James

From: Chris Murray <chris@piedmontsoil.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 6:49 AM

To: Carl Kivett <carl.kivett@chathamcountync.gov>; James Tiger <james.tiger@chathamcountync.gov>
Cc: Mark Ashness <mark@cegroupinc.com>; Kyler Zadell <kyler.zadell@kc2development.com>; Brad Zadell

<brad.zadell@gmail.com>
Subject: Potential Project on N. Pea Ridge Rd.

age originated from outside the Chatham County email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and knc

Carl and James,

| hope you guys have been well.

| have been working on a potential project off of N. Pea Ridge Rd. Per the planning requirements, | was asked to submit
the proposed subdivision plan overlain with my soils work for your review. Please find this report and map attached.

Could you confirm receipt of this message when you have a moment?

Thanks in advance for your help.

Chris

G. Christopher Murray, M.S.
NC Licensed Soil Scientist

Piedmont Environmental Associates, P.A.
216 S. Swing Rd. Suite 1
Greensboro, NC 27409

336-662-5487 (mobile)
www.piedmontsoil.com




